
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fall Fishing Trip 

 

 Every year all the boys get to participate in 

our fall fishing trip. Instead of going salmon fishing 

on the Lower Columbia River between Oregon and 

Washington, as we have in years past, we went to 

Lake Roosevelt which is in North Central 

Washington. This area is quite different than the 

Lower Columbia and it is surrounded by beautiful 

farm lands and patches of forest land. We decided 

to go there because of the great trout fishing the 

lake provides as well as bass and walleye. 

Personally I always enjoyed when father figures in 

my life would take time to take me out with them, 

so I especially look forward to this time with the 

boys. I believe it’s a great opportunity to show and 

teach these boys on how great God’s creation is! 

 

 

 

      It was a beautiful weekend up there and the 

weather was great! We were blessed by catching a 

lot of trout, a few bass and one walleye! It’s always 

fun taking the boys out on camping or fishing trips, 

and they always enjoy the break from school and 

ranch work. We were also blessed to have no break 

downs or accidents! The last day of our trip we 

went to the Grand Coulee Dam visitation center 

which is located below the Dam. Just a great way 

to end our trip with something so big and amazing 

to look at!  

 

A special thanks goes out to Mike Nash and Craig 

Baird who donate their time, boats and money on 

this trip! They give the best experience fishing that 

these boys or anyone could have! 
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Once in a while, we are given an opportunity to 

stretch our faith. We have a new family, that we 

have accepted into our program, that is unable to 

pay tuition costs. We are trusting the Lord to 

provide finances for his care here.  His dad is 

unemployed and mom is supporting the family the 

best she can while dad looks for work. We are 

asking that you would consider helping this family. 

The tuition costs would be about $27,000.00 for his 

full 18 month stay. If you break that down to 

monthly costs, it is about $1500.00 a month. We 

are trusting that the Lord will provide so we can 

bless this family. If you would like to help support 

JS, please send in a check with a sticky note 

indicating it is for “JS scholarship 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Requests/Needs: 

      
              

 Our “General Funds” account is low,    

           please pray for donors who would give    

           to this account. For ongoing supporters  

           and one time gifts. 

 Please pray for BP, JS, EG, and CP. Pray for their adjustments into the program. 

 
Praises: 

  The Boys all returned from their fall home assignments. It sounds like everyone did pretty 

well. 

 Since the last partner letter, we have had 4 intakes! We are up to 12 boys now. What an 

answer to prayer!  

(see above) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


